

2 November 2022

John Willmott School Reddicap Heath Road Sutton Coldfield B75 7DY 0121 378 1946 enquiry@jws.bham.sch.uk

www.johnwillmottschool.co.uk Acting Headteacher: Mrs N Gould

Dear Parents and Carers

Post-16 Consultation November 2022

We wrote to you on Monday 31 October to inform you that we will be engaging in a consultation to explore the advantages and disadvantages of continuing with post 16 provision at John Willmott School. The consultation has been brought about due to the legacy of low numbers in the Sixth Form, the poor uptake this academic year and the growing number of other providers within the local area and within Birmingham.

We would like to receive your feedback by inviting you to complete our online survey, which can be found on our website and the link <u>here</u>.

We must emphasise that this is a meaningful consultation and that no decision has yet been made or recommended. We hope that you will take the time to respond to the survey and encourage other members of our school community to do the same – yourselves, staff, current and former students. There is a space at the end of the survey for you to raise any queries which we will respond to accordingly.

The deadline for responding to the consultation is Wednesday 1 December 2022. We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Mrs N Gould Acting Headteacher



